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Temporary Closure Set for Section of Trail in George Himes Park 
 
Portland, OR -- A 350-foot section of the SW Terwilliger Trail in George Himes Park in 
Southwest Portland will be closed from August through October 2014.  
 
A contractor for the Portland Water Bureau will be installing pipe under the paved 
section of the SW Terwilliger Trail starting at SW Capitol Highway and ending 
approximately 350-feet south of the intersection of SW Terwilliger Boulevard and SW 
Capitol Highway. A safe alternative route around the construction zone will be provided 
on SW Terwilliger Boulevard. Trail users can also take the George Himes Trail to avoid 
the construction zone.  
 
The paved walking path and natural area disturbed by the project will be restored once 
the project is completed, scheduled for November 2014.  
 
The contractor is installing 3,400 feet of new 24-inch diameter pipe from the intersection 
of SW Burlingame Avenue and SW Chestnut Street, north along SW Burlingame 
Avenue, then turn east on SW Burlingame Terrace down to SW Terwilliger Boulevard. 
Once on SW Terwilliger Boulevard, the construction will continue north to the traffic 
island at SW Capitol Highway where new underground utility vaults will be installed. 
 
More information can be found on the project website at 
www.portlandoregon.gov/water/swcarolina.  
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